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Non-insured Crop Disaster Assistance Program deadline

(KLZA)--USDA Farm Service Agency (FSA) in Nebraska is reminding producers
of approaching application deadlines for purchasing risk coverage for some crops
through the Noninsured Crop Disaster Assistance Program (NAP)

NAP covers losses from natural disasters on crops for which no permanent
federal crop insurance program is available. Coverage varies by county and by
crop.

Upcoming application deadlines for NAP coverage for the 2020 production season
in Nebraska include rye, triticale and wheat on September 30th, 2019. Alfalfa,
mixed forages and grass on November 15, 2019 and apples aronia berries and
grapes on November 20, 2019.

To learn more about NAP visit fsa.usda.gov/nap or contact your local USDA
Service Center.

Many Signals Communications



